
 

April 6, 2016 
 
        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE:  EB-2015-0029 – Union Gas Limited – 2015-2020 Demand Side Management (“DSM”) Plan 

– Draft Rate Order – Response to Board Staff’s Submission 
 
On March 29, 2016, Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) staff filed its submission on Union Gas Limited’s 
(“Union’s”) draft Rate Order filed March 14, 2016 for the above noted proceeding.  In its submission 
Board staff made certain assumptions and invited Union to provide any further clarification that it believes 
may be necessary in its reply submission.   Union does not have any further clarification to provide and 
requests that the Board approve the draft Rate Order as filed. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this application and evidence please contact me at 519-436-5334. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed by] 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
c.c.:      Josh Wasylyk, Board Staff 
  Alex Smith (Torys) 
    EB-2015-0029 Intervenors 
 
 
 


